Pre-Shift (Mobile Equipment) Instruction 

Policy & Directive

· Mobile equipment must have a pre-shift inspection completed prior to being put into use for the first time on a shift

· Do not do the pre-shift inspection from your memory

· A laminated card covering required inspection items will be available for every piece of mobile equipment, attached to, contained within or in the tool box

· Using the laminated card as a guide review each item

· If everything passes your review then place your initials and the hours or mileage on the date block in the calendar which is provided with AND MUST STAY WITH, the laminated card

· The card and the calendar must remain with the tractor at all times

· If there are concerns or if any of the items listed on the card do not pass your inspection

· DO NOT PUT THE UNIT/TRACTOR INTO SEVICE

· DO NOT INITIAL THE DATE BLOCK

· NOTIFY YOUR SUPERVISOR or EMPLOYER

· Initialing the block on the calendar is a statement that everything is ok and has passed your pre-shift inspection
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